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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for your efforts with 

costumes for World Book Day on 

Thursday the children looked 

great and enjoyed dressing up. 

We know from parental feedback that this is something 

that you really wanted us to take part in on World Book 

Day.  

I am pleased to report that the Year 2 children had a 

lovely time on their trip this week and that Year 4 

enjoyed a great Beach Schools session linked to their 

topic of Earthquakes and Volcanos.  

It is Parents’ Evening on Monday and Wednesday next 

week. There are no After School Clubs next week.  

 if you are struggling to make an appointment on 

‘eschools’ please try resetting your password. Once you 

have chosen a password we no longer have access to 

this but you can use the link to reset it. I am looking 

forward to seeing lots of you next week.  

Have a good weekend.  

Graham Almond  

Diary Dates 

Monday 7th March  

Parents’ Evening 

3.30pm to 7.00pm 

Wednesday 9th March 

Parents’ Evening  3.30pm to 6.00pm 

Thursday 10th March  

Year 3 Beach Schools 

Athlete visit (see overleaf) 

Friday 11th March  

Reception trip: The Village 

Friday 18th March  

SEND Coffee Morning 

Storytime!  

As part of our 

World Book 

Day 

celebrations it 

was wonderful 

to see some 

parents and 

carers coming 

into school to share their special ’Storytime’ magazine. 

There are some great stories and activities in these 

magazines. Thank you to all of the parents/carers that 

joined and Mr Shaw for organising the events for us.  

Year 2 Trip to Skegness  

Year 2 had a great day yesterday visiting the 

aquarium and the life boat station. Thank you to all 

of the adults that accompanied them. 



Chapel Champions: 4th March  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Ambition 

Reception  Jack for working his socks off every day Poppy for showing ambition in phonics this week 

Year 1 Kallie: effort and determination in Phonics.  Lottie: having drive when answering questions on the 

carpet.  

Year 2 Megan: sharing her independent research about 

Grace Darling during our trip. 

Bryony: being ambitious with her questions during our 

RLNI visit. 

Year 3 Tyler-Jay: some excellent analysis and evaluating in 

D.T. 

Avory: continuously setting ambitious standards for her-

self and  applying new skills all the time. 

Year 4 Isaac: amazing effort in his writing all week.  Sydney: setting incredibly high standards of his presenta-

tion of his work.  

Year 5 Leo: hard work in maths this week.  Connie: always being ambitious and striving to improve 

her work. 

Year 6 Ruby: brilliant structure and improvement  in her  

narrative writing.  

Jack: taking his writing to the next level.  

Mini Police Engagement  

On Wednesday as part of our work with PCSO Nik 

on the ’Fatal 4’  the Year 5 and 6 children (including 

our Mini Police Officers) went into the village to 

conduct some testing of the speeds that cars were 

travelling.  

 

Ear rings 

Children should only wear 

studs in their ears.  These will 

need to be removed prior to the child being allowed 

to take part in PE.  Staff are not allowed to help 

children remove or insert earrings, nor are they 

allowed to allow children to participate in PE with 

tape over their earrings.   

If your child is having their ears pierced it is always 

best to do this at the start of the six week summer 

holidays that way on our return to school the ear 

rings can be removed and also the children have had 

time to practice.  

Remember: No child is allowed to participate in PE 

should they be wearing earrings (even if they have 

been taped over). 

SEND Coffee Morning 

Does your child attend our 

school and have Special 

Educational Needs? You are 

welcome to join us for a 

supportive coffee morning 

on Friday 18th March 2022 from 9.15am to 

10.15am. 

 


